From: Fields, Michelle T. [mailto:Michelle.Fields@chicagopolice.org] 
Sent: Tuesday, March 26, 2019 11:37 AM
To: Steve Berlin
Cc: Jennifer Mayoski
Subject: RE: Police Best Practice Symposium

Hi Steve,

The Superintendent has returned from his trip to Dubai and did not accept any honorarium during his stay.  

Thank you and enjoy your evening!


Michelle

P.O. Michelle T. Fields
[bookmark: _GoBack]Administrative Assistant
